
 

COVID-19 

POLICIES and PROCEDURES 

        GENERAL INFORMATION 

1. Power carts may be available on a limited basis and only to a single driver. Please call the Golf 

Course directly for further information to reserve. 

2. Please call the Golf Course directly to inquire about pull cart rentals. 

3. Putting area and chipping areas may be closed. 

4. At most courses the driving range is closed. 

5. Bunker rakes have been removed.  Anyone who ends up in the bunker can play it as it lies or 

have the option of raking the sand with their foot and placing the ball in the same original 

position. 

6. Ball washers and garbage cans have been removed. 

7. Flag pins are to be left in the hole – DO NOT REMOVE. 

8. Washrooms on the course are closed, however one in the pro shop should be open. 

9. Tee times at most courses are 10 minutes apart. 

CHECK IN POLICY 

1. FGA will inform every one of their exact tee time. 

2. Members arriving at the golf course are advised to stay in their vehicles until  

10 minutes prior to your scheduled tee time. No mingling or congregation allowed in the parking 

lot. 

3. Immediately walk to the 1st Tee Box on Hole # 1, YOU MUST KEEP THE 6ft SEPARATION WITHIN 

YOUR FOURSOME. 

4. No handshakes allowed at Hole #18 simply nod, hats off or just wave. 

5. Bring your own water. 

6. There will be no gathering after the game – GO HOME IMMEDIATELY. 

GOLFER’S PROTOCOL 

It is imperative that members abide by the protocols listed above as failure to do so may result in 

the individual(s) being removed from the golf facility. 

Under these unprecedented and challenging times we all must become socially responsible for our 

actions and behavior. 

TROPHY PRESENTATION 

Results of the tournament will be emailed to everyone. 


